
HSC Recognition Plaque Policy 
 

In efforts to share outstanding recognition that Health Science Center (HSC) occupants receive, 
the HSC Academic Team requests the west wall, from the ‘circle drive’ entrance, be reserved 
for recognition plaques related to HSC staff accomplishments.   
 
These plaques would include, but are not limited to:  faculty awards, alumni awards, research 
awards, national or state awards etc.  
 
The intent is to share and celebrate the expertise of those individuals or ‘teams’ that have 
received honorable acknowledgement from their peers. 
 
All requests to hang plaques will be brought forth to the Academic Team for review and final 
determination.  If a plaque is denied, the Academic Team minutes will articulate the reasons 
behind the decision. 
 
In order to maintain a professional look, the amount of plaques would be limited to the extent of 
what is appealing to the eye.  Once the wall begins to look overcrowded, older plaques will be 
removed and returned to the respective department.  Therefore the Academic Team has the 
right to remove plaques based on the criteria above.  If an individual resigns or retires from one 
of the represented organizations, he/she has the option to remove his/her plaque, as long as it 
is his/her personal property vs. an organization’s plaque. 
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